John F. Kennedy BHigh School

4545 WENIG ROAD N.E.
CEDAR RAPIDS, IOWA 52402-2298

Sept 1, 2022

IBEW 204 Electrical Workers
1009 Longfellow Dr
Hiawatha, 1A 52233

To Whom it may concern:

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge and thank you for your generous gift to John. F.
Kennedy High School. The gift of $500.00 is most generous and will be used to further education
in the technical areas; specifically the Electric Car Program.

This gift is tax deductible and the Federal ID # 42-6023551.
No goods or services were exchanged for this contribution.

If you have any questions regarding your gift please contact me at 558-1595.

Sincerely,
Barry Wilson

Program Advisor

Formal receipt



